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To:   ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local Members  

From:  Craig Smith, President, ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local (ETFO TVTL) 

Date:   November 4, 2024 

Regarding:  Remembrance Day 

 
This is a reminder that Remembrance Day Wreaths will be laid on behalf of ETFO Thames Valley 
Teachers on Monday, November 11.  
  
Where wreaths are not being laid, a donation has been made to the local branch of the Royal Canadian 
Legion.  
  
To those Elementary Teachers who have served or who continue to serve in the Canadian Army, the 
Royal Canadian Navy, or the Royal Canadian Air Force, many thanks for all you have done and continue 
to do in the service of your community and country.  
  
Finally, to all Elementary Teachers who make the act of remembrance an important part of what is done 
in all schools, a heartfelt thank you. The work you do with students will help ensure that we continue to 
remember those who have given so much on behalf of so many.  
 

For more information regarding this Communiqué please contact the Local office by phone at 519-474-
3150, or by email at etfotvtl@etfothamesvalley.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
c/ Released Executive, ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local 
 Terry Card, President, ETFO Thames Valley Occasional Teacher Local   
 Jamie Thom, ETFO Provincial CB Staff Officer  

 

 

 

 
“The collective agreement is the rule book, not a guidebook.”  
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